
Dear Parent/Guardian,

We know that your child is starting school in September.
To celebrate this, and to help them navigate this new 
experience, the Minister for Children has asked us to make a 
gift of a My Little Library Bag just for them. 

The stories in the book are about starting school, being 
happy in yourself, or making friends, and the bags are 
waiting for them in a very special place: your local library.  

A library card and a special Little Library card wallet is also 
included with every bag, and we hope that your little one 
will make use of it. To help them join the library, parents will 
be asked to sign a consent form and to show valid ID. 

Library membership is free for everyone. You may 
wish to renew a library card for yourself or other 
children in your family, or join for the fi rst time. 
Your ID will also be necessary in this case. 

We hope that this small gift will lead 
your child to a lifelong love of books 
and reading, a love you will get to 
share with them. 

We look forward to meeting you, and 
we hope you all enjoy the book, 

Your local library
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Dear Children,
We know that you are starting school in September.
To celebrate this, the Minister for Children has asked us 
to make a gift of a My Little Library Bag just for you. 

The stories in the book are about starting school, being 
happy in yourself, or making friends, and the bags are 
waiting for you in a very special place: your local library.  

A library card and a special Little Library card wallet is 
also included with every bag.   We hope that you will 
join the library and come and borrow lots more books 
whenever you can.  

You can also come and hang out and read some 
books in the library with your parents or 
guardians if you have some free time. 

We hope that this gift of books 
will lead you to a lifelong link with 
your library and a love of books and 
reading. 

We look forward to meeting you, and 
we hope you enjoy the book, 

Your local library  


